
 

 
 
4 April 2024 
 
 
Holy Barlow  
fyi-request-26000-43deba84@requests.fyi.org.nz  
 
           DOIA 2324-1914 
 
 
Tēnā koe Holly  
 
Thank you for your email of 5 March 2024 to the Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment 
requesting, under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act), the following information: 
 

May I please request a copy of the current and/or most recent parameters list of applicant 
situations/circumstances that will not be considered by the Minister of Immigration for a ministerial 
direction. 

This letter is to advise you that your request has been transferred to the Associate Minister of Immigration, 
Hon Chris Penk. We apologise for the delay in advising you of this transfer. 
 
This is because your request is more closely aligned with the functions of the Associate Minister of 
Immigration. Section 14(b)(ii) of the Act allows me to transfer any request that is believed to be more 
closely aligned with the functions of another department, organisation or Minister of the Crown. 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. Information 
about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 
602. 
 
If you wish to discuss any aspect of your request or this response, please contact inzoias@mbie.govt.nz. 
 
Nāku noa, nā 
 

 
 
Debbie Te Awhe  
National Manager Privacy and Ministerial Services 
Associate Deputy Secretary Immigration Branch 
Immigration New Zealand 
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